
 

 Message from Mrs. Mole 

On Thursday this week we celebrated Safer Internet Day .  This is a day that we spend time taking part 
in activities, discussing and thinking about how we use the internet.  It is the most amazing thing and 
has so many positives but at the same time there can be risks and understanding how we keep 
ourselves safe on-line enables us to take advantage of the good bits and hopefully avoid the not so 
good bits! 

Mrs. Mathews sent you a link to ‘saferInternet.org’ https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/
safer-internet-day-2024/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers on Wednesday.  Here you can find tips to help 
you navigate the online world with your children.  Remember It’s never too early to talk about life 
online!  Here are their top tips which are expanded upon when you visit the link above. 

  Inspire change by spending time online together 
  Make a difference by having regular discussions about the online world 
  Manage influence by being aware of the different things which engage your child online 
  Navigate change by having a clear picture of your child’s developing interests 
 
We also started to celebrate Chinese New Year with the children.  Miss. Joslin led an 
assembly for all the children on Monday and Rabbit class were treated to a visit from 
a parent who will be celebrating The Year of the Dragon in the coming week.  A big 
thank you for your time and your experiences to 
enrich the children’s lives.  
 
Rebecca Mole    
Headteacher 
 

    

 

 Forest School star of the week: 

 

Rabbits:    Sebastian for making a lovely nature picture using different  

          materials. 

Squirrels:  Rilee for being kind and fair working with your partner. 

Badgers:   Isobel for creating a unique design for your dream catcher. 

 

 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://www.instagram.com/polesdenlaceyinfant/?igshid=MzMyNGUyNmU2YQ%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.facebook.com/PolesdenLaceyInfantSchool


  World Book Day — Thursday 7th March 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March and would love 
for the children to come dressed as their favourite character from a book they 
love (no superheroes, football kits or princesses please!) It would be great if 
they could bring the book with them to share with their class and the school.  
 
We also have an exciting visitor coming to see us! A published author will be 
spending the day with the children talking about their journey to becoming an 
author and sharing their books with the children. You will also have the 
opportunity to purchase the books after school too.  More details regarding 
this will be sent out after half term. 

      Star of Week                                    

Rabbits:  Billy for being a super mystery reader and making his friends and 

        teachers smile. 

Squirrels: Edward for giving excellent explanations in maths this week. 

Badgers:  Dsahel for writing a wonderful dragon poem in English this week! 

 

 Values Star of the week: . 

Rabbits:  Seth B for being a curious learner and carefully thinking about 

how to build his vehicle. 

Squirrels:  Seth F for being a curious learner investigating dinosaurs. 

Badgers:   Ruah for being a respectful member of Badger Class. 

 

  Book Recommendation by Finn  in Year 1 

"Supertato - Evil Pea Rules!" 

“I like all the Supertato books but I especially love the Evil Pea and I like doing his 
voice.”  

  E-Safety Questionnaire  - Prize Winner 

Thank you to all of the parents who completed the e-safety questionnaire before Christmas! The 
random winner chosen is Pablo Bonne- please pop to the office to collect your prize. 



  Reception Class Fire Engine & Police Officer Visit 

 

 

   

 

 



  Message From The Friends 

 Get ready to put your dancing shoes on for the Polesden Lacey Infant School Disco! Our DJ is 
curating the ultimate playlist, and the lights are set to dazzle. 
  
The Friend’s are excited to be holding our first ever school disco in the school hall on Friday 23rd 
February from 4-5pm for Rabbits, Squirrels and Badgers.  Click here to book your ticket(s) now. Tickets 
are £5 and include a drink and a snack, so don’t forget to also complete your permission form here. 
We’ve also added the option of requesting your favourite songs, ensuring the children showcase their 
best moves on the dance floor.  
  
For those who wish to extend the fun, we've arranged tea and coffee in Badgers class. It's the perfect 
opportunity for parents to chat while the children boogie. 
  
We appreciate that finances are tight for a lot of families so please be assured that every child at PLIS 
will be able to join the fun, as long as you have completed the permission form. Please feel free to 
have a confidential conversation with the office or Ms Mole if the donation causes you any kind of 
difficulty. 
  
Please purchase your child/ren's ticket/s by Tuesday 20th Feb AND please ensure that you have ALSO 
completed the permission form 
  

Dates for your diary:  
Fri 23rd February - School disco (4-5pm) 

Fri 8th March Book Swap 
Fri 22nd March – Spring Bake Sale 
Thurs 28th March – Easter Hunt  

Fri 26th April – Gardening afternoon 
Thurs 23 May - Sponsored Bounce & Picnic 

Sunday 14th July – Summer Fair 
 

 

  Parent Volunteer Safeguarding Briefing Session  

On Thursday 22nd February from 8.50am to 9.20am, we will be running a Parent Volunteer 
Safeguarding session.  These sessions are for any parents who would like to help out in school with the 
various Friends events that are run, like the Easter Egg Hunt, movie nights, school disco, etc or would 
like to volunteer to come in on a regular basis and listen to the children reading or help out with the 
school library etc. 

If you fit into any of these categories please email office@polesdenlaceyinfant.surrey.sch.uk to book a 
place. 
We require all volunteers to undertake this session to ensure that we are able to keep all our pupils 
safe. Some of you may also be asked if you would be willing to be DBS checked so that you can 
support the children without the need for a member of staff to be present. 

https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/event/polesden-lacey-infant-school-disco-feb-2024
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXfnIvT0W9zqQsbgeKBFmXOIpJvIiWNH5EmHEP5J9HFWdGAg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXfnIvT0W9zqQsbgeKBFmXOIpJvIiWNH5EmHEP5J9HFWdGAg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:office@polesdenlaceyinfant.surrey.sch.uk






  Dates 

 

 12th—16th February Half Term 

 22nd February Parent Volunteer Safeguarding Briefing session (am) 

 6th March Little City visiting Reception Class (am) 

 7th March  World Book Day— Author Visit—Elaine Slade 

 13th March Open Afternoon Year 1 & 2, Stay and Play Reception (2.30pm—3pm) 

 14th March Year 1 Assembly (After drop off for approximately 20 mins—all parents and carers welcome) 

 19th March Parent Consultations (3.30pm—7pm) More details to follow soon 

 21st March Parent Consultations (3.30pm –7pm) More details to follow soon 

 22nd March Olympic Athlete Visit (all day) 

 27th March Year 1 & 2 Grandparents Tea Party (1.30pm—3pm)details to follow after half term 

 27th March Reception Grandparents Stay and Play session 2.30pm—3pm) details to follow after half 

 term 

 28th March Last day of term—school closes at 1pm 

 Easter Holidays 

 15th April start of the Summer Term—all children return to school 

 6th May—May Day Bank Holiday—school closed 

 27th May—31st May Half term 

 3rd June—Inset Day school closed for training 

 4th June all children return to school 

 23rd July Last day of term - school closes at 1pm 

https://www.instagram.com/polesdenlaceyinfant/?igshid=MzMyNGUyNmU2YQ%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.facebook.com/PolesdenLaceyInfantSchool



